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From the Principal’s Desk 
The month of September was very rewarding. A special thank you to 

Mrs. Valme for coordinating our PEACE WEEK activities, and Ms. 

Bolona for coordination of Hispanic Heritage Month activities. Ladies, 

you both did an outstanding job! 

As we enter October, we will continue working towards improving 

student achievement in all academic areas and preparing our students for 

the Progress Monitoring Assessments. Needless to say, we expect all of 

our students to reach their highest academic potential. 

Finally, remember that research consistently demonstrates that children 

who have their parents actively involved in their education achieve more 

in school. You are a part of our Peters Elementary family, and we 

welcome the opportunity to work with you. Our family is strong, and we 

know that you will enable us to become even stronger! Thanks for your 

continued support! 

Educationally, 

Eric Miller 

Eric Miller, Ed.D.  

Principal 

Inside This Issue 
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See what your child is learning 
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Congratulations Teacher of the Year Ms. Brockman (L) 

and School Related Employee of the Year Ms. Pomper 

(R) 

 

 

 
 

 

Grade Level News 
Pre-Kindergarten 

All Head Start and Pre-K classes are looking forward to 

our walking field trip to the Pumpkin Patch at the United 

Methodist church in Plantation.  Pumpkins provide a 

great opportunity for students to use descriptive words 

(i.e., bumpy, smooth) compare sizes, weights, and 

colors.  

 Let your child use his or her five senses to explore the 

inside of the pumpkin at home! Ask questions like these: 

How does it feel? Is it hard, soft, mushy, slimy? Can you 

hear anything? Do you think we can eat this pumpkin? 

What colors do you see?  Does it remind you of anything 

you have smelled or touched before?  

Kindergarten 

Over the last month, kindergarten students completed 

Topic 2 of our Envision math curriculum, which 

focused on how numbers 0-5 can be compared and 

ordered. Students were introduced to the concepts of 

greater than, less than, and equal. They then learned to 

compare groups up to 5 by counting and matching. 

They also learned how to represent problems in 

multiple ways. Last week, we began Topic 3, which 

focuses on counting out, making and writing numbers 

6-10. 

  

In ELA, students are learning about the needs of 

plants and animals. Daily lessons include shared 

readings of poems and short stories, letter 

identification and sounds, concepts of print, and 

phonological awareness activities. Students are also 

learning how to engage in narrative writing by 

completing draw, share, write messages in their 

journals. 

 

In science and social studies, students are expanding 

their knowledge about the needs of plants and animals 

and learning about seasons and weather changes. 

Please be sure to check folders/behavior calendars 

daily. Remember to remove all corrected papers and 

homework and return any forms that need to be 

signed, such as field trip permission slips. We are off 

to a great start, and we are looking forward to a 

successful year! Thank you for sharing your 

wonderful children with us! 

First Grade 

At this time, you should be thoroughly familiar with 

your child’s teacher and their classroom routines. If 

you have questions, remember we are only an email 

away. Communication is key! 

   

We have completed our initial STAR Assessments 

and have formed Reading Groups. The children are 

learning various classroom routines and are enjoying 

workstation activities. 

 

In Language Arts, we are concentrating on phonemic 

awareness and foundational skills, so we know the 

letters, sounds, and how to blend them to make words. 

Remember to practice those sight words every night!  

 

In math, we are using our addition and subtraction 

skills and solving word problems. Science is so 

exciting!  First grade has already conducted science 

experiments and participated in district virtual 

learning.  We are looking forward to Fall learning, 

complete with pumpkin dissections and scientific 

observations.   
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Finally, we are taking our first field trip to the 

Plantation Fire House on October 11th to celebrate fire 

prevention week.  

 

Please remember to check your child’s daily folder 

every night and complete homework assignments. 

Folders and homework should be returned to school 

the next morning.  Please take the time to read with 

your child every night. Practice makes the children 

become strong, confident, successful readers.  

 

Second Grade 
 
Second grade is having a lot of fun learning all about 

animal habitats. Students are researching habitats, 

writing facts, and learning the differences between 

them. In math students are working on their fluency 0-

20.  

 

Now that beginning of the year testing has come to an 

end, we have started reading groups and students are 

working hard on their fluency and comprehension 

skills. They are learning strategies to go back in the 

text to find their answers. Second grade will be going 

to the Pumpkin Patch on October 28th, please be on 

the lookout for the field trip form that will be going 

home.  

 

Third Grade 
 
Third grade has had a wonderful few weeks learning 

about animals. We are now wrapping up our 

Benchmark Unit 1 on Animal Adaptations.  We have 

had so much fun learning about animal classifications, 

different environments, adaptations, and so much 

more. Students will now apply what they have learned 

with an end of the unit project. Students are to create 

their own unique animal and environment. These 

projects will be presented in class. We are looking 

forward to seeing and hearing the imaginative minds 

of our third graders!    

 

Fourth Grade 
 
All the fourth graders have been very busy working on 

multiplication and division strategies.  Students 

should focus on memorizing basic facts for the 

numbers 1-12. We are enjoying practicing reading 

strategies with our Benchmark reading series. We had 

fun classifying rocks and minerals in science and are 

beginning to learn about erosion. We have lots of 

exciting lessons and experiments planned.  

 

Be sure to check your child's agenda every day for 

homework updates. As always, thank you for your 

continued support! 

Fifth Grade 

Fifth grade is demonstrating their amazing writing 

skills! We are working on informative and opinion 

essays. This includes reading articles, planning our 

essays, writing our essays, and then editing them. We 

have been working hard on different strategies to 

elaborate and learning techniques to show evidence.  

Something that is new this year is that students will be 

required to type their responses on the computer. 

Because of this, we have been practicing keyboarding 

skills in class and in Media. Ask your child what they 

have been writing about in class!  

Please continue to practice memorizing the 

multiplication facts at home. They should have them 

committed to memory and be able to recite them 

quickly. Even 10 minutes a day makes a huge 

difference! We are getting into longer, more multistep 

math problems, and having this fluency with 

multiplication helps a great deal for success.  

Always remember to check Canvas and Pinnacle 

gradebook to monitor your child’s progress. If you do 

not know how to check these websites online, please 

reach out to your child’s teacher.  

Finally, please remember that to be able to participate 

in our end of the year activities, fifth-grade students 

must demonstrate responsible behavior. Please speak 

to your child about demonstrating responsibility in 

their schoolwork and in their attitudes. 

Spanish 

In Spanish, we are learning about the 21 countries that 

speak Spanish, their capitals, flag, and how to locate 

them on the world map. We have an amazing project 

only for Grade 3 through 5, which is due on or before 

October 31st. You can find all the information on 

Canvas in the Spanish module under announcement. 

We are having fun learning each country’s culture and 

history. 
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Spanish and Trilingual Club will start October 4th and 

6th. I cannot wait to see the students perform and 

compete with other schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

National Principals Month 
October is National Principals Month! This event 

honors principals for their service to students and 

school community. #ThankAPrincipal 

www.principalsmonth.org 
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PTA 

 
Join the PTA @ PetersPTA.memberhub.com 

Only $10 to join! 

 

Upcoming Events 
10/2 – Custodian Appreciation 

10/4 – SAC/SAF Meeting 3:30 PM 

10/5 – No School  

10/6 – PTA Meeting 6 PM 

10/10-14 – FTE Spirit Week 

10/18 – PTA Spirit Night 

10/20 – Early Release 12:10 PM 

10/21 – Planning Day/Math Night 6 PM 

10/25 – SAC/SAF Meeting 3:30 PM 

10/31 – City of Plantation Trunk or    

             Treat 6 PM 

 

 

 

 

http://peterspta.memberhub.com/?fbclid=IwAR2rKbjqLnCEdC_C-ubVbdsqYtS9OYc68OZbhe0jU5gwIA84UZQKC935d2s
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TITLE ONE PARENT INFORMATION 

1. School Improvement Plan: School staff and 

parents jointly develop the plan.  It includes yearly 

objectives and activities that will be implemented 

at the school level. You can access this plan at 

https://www.browardschools.com/peters. If you 

would like to review a hard copy of this plan or 

translation is needed, please contact the front 

office at 754-322-7900. 

 
2. School Parent Involvement Plan: School staff 

and parents jointly develop the plan as part of the 

School Improvement Plan. The plan includes the 

parent activities to be implemented through the 

school year and an evaluation of last year’s parent 

program. You can access this plan at 

https://www.browardschools.com/site/Default.asp

x?PageID=10737 . If you would like to review a 

hard copy of this plan or translation is needed, 

please contact the front office at 754-322-7900. 

 
3. Family Engagement Plan: Parent and Family 

Engagement (PFE) in a child’s education is a greater 

predictor of academic success than whether or not 

that family is affluent or poor. That’s why Title I, 

Part A program regulations insist on robust parent 

and family engagement activities at every school 

where federal funds support effective teaching and 

engaged learning. Please view our plan at: 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10686 

 

If you would like to review a hard copy or if 

translation is needed, please contact the front office 

at 754-322-7900. 

4. Parent & School Compact: This compact outlines 

how the parents, the entire school staff, and the 

students will share the responsibility for improved 

student academic achievement and the means by 

which the school and parents will build and develop 

a partnership that will help children achieve State’s 

high standards. Please view our plan at: 

https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10686 

 

If you would like to review a hard copy or if 

translation is needed, please contact the front office 

at 754-322-7900. 

 

Safety Updates 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/peters
https://www.browardschools.com/peters
https://www.browardschools.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=10737
https://www.browardschools.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=10737
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10686
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/10686
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